
The Cambridge Out of Hours 
GP service has moved

The NHS
non-emergency

number

It’s not a 999 emergency, but you 
need medical help fast. Call 111.

The Cambridge Out of Hours GP service is now located at the Urgent 
Treatment Centre at Addenbrooke’s Hospital.

How does the Out Of Hours GP service work? 
The Cambridge Out of Hours GP service does not offer walk-in appointments. To 
contact the service you will need to call NHS 111. 

The NHS 111 team will assess your condition over the phone and if they think you 
need to be seen by a health professional, they will refer you to the Out of Hours GP 
service. 

The Out Of Hours GP service provides advice, information and treatment for patients 
who become unwell when their own GP surgery is closed.  It is available between 
6.30pm to 8.00am on weekdays and 24 hours at weekends and on bank holidays.

The Urgent Treatment Centre is located in Clinic 9 
which is a short walk from the A&E department.

Patients and visitors arriving by car need to park in 
Car Park 1. Parking costs a set fee of £3.60. There are 
also designated disabled bays outside the Urgent 
Treatment Centre.

Access/parking for the Urgent Treatment Centre at Addenbrooke’s

Urgent Treatment 
Centre (Clinic 9)

NHS 111 is available 24 hours a day, 365 days a year and is free to call from mobile 
phones and landlines.


